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Baptists on Mission is offering what I think will be very interesting & beneficial training on 
Tuesday, June 3, 2025 at the Baptists on Mission Office, 205 Convention Dr, Cary. It’s called 
Upside Down Training and it explains the basic principles for every church to strengthen 
ministry in their community. I have signed up to go & I would love to have others go with me. 
Registration is only $15.00 & includes lunch. The schedule is as follows: 9 to 9:45 am Intro and 
Meet the Need First     (Let me know if you can go!)
                                        10 to 10:45 am Serve the Unserved 
                                        11:00 to 11:45 See the Unseen 
                                        11:45 to 12:30 pm Lunch 
                                        12:30 to 1:10 pm Small Is Big 
                                        1:20 to 2:00 pm Admin and giving of certificate

This year’s ServeNC week is August 2-9. ServeNC is an opportunity for every NC Baptist 
church to love its community in Jesus’ name through service projects. Every church. Every 
community. Any project. Any day. If your church didn’t exist, would your community notice? 
Whether it’s cleaning up a yard or serving meals to those in need, your church knows your 
community’s specific needs and can choose the best project to make a difference through 
ServeNC. (I loved Peace’s Chapel’s project last year! They borrowed a shower unit from 
Baptists on Mission & provided showers for the homeless!) 

CCM’s Block Party at the Oxford Housing Authority on Raleigh St. will serve as it’s ServeNC project 
again this year. It’s a fun morning of Bible story learning, game playing, bouncy house jumping, popcorn 
eating, Kona Ice sipping, hot dog munching, and ladies shouting bingo! Workers are needed for all 
aspects of this ministry.  Let me know how you can help. 

FRBA WMU Ladies Spring Fellowship is Thursday, May 15, 6:30 – 8:30, and is hosted by 
Island Creek Baptist Church located at 950 Stagecoach Rd., Henderson. Families Living 
Violence Free Director, Amy Langston is the featured speaker. It’s only $5 per person but you 
must let Lynette Fraizer know by May 9th if you are coming so that we have a meal for you. 
Email her at noahetta@aol.com. Mission Project for the night: collect and bring items For 
Families Living Violence Free. Call me if you need the list. 919-690-5120

OCC shoeboxes – Let me know how many shoeboxes your church would like this year. 

Tabbs Creek Baptist Church is hosting a 250th Anniversary Celebration Vintage Ladies 
Tea on June 7, 2:00 – 4:00. We invite you to join us. Our speaker is Amy Whitfield of Summitt 
Church and she will speak on the role that women played in Jesus’ life on Earth and on the role 
of women in the church over the years historically. If you don’t care for hot tea, no problem, we 
will have other beverages available. Dress up, wear a hat, it’s up to you! We just want you there!
Let me know if you can come. 

Stocking Stuffers: May -boy’s medium socks, June- toothpaste, July – toothbrushes – No multipacks, 
August – glue sticks/colored pencils, Sept – journals/ink pens, October – coloring books/crayons, 
November -throw blankets, December – gift boxes, rolls of wrapping paper, scotch tape, & gift bags  

Central Children’s Home Birthdays: May – No children – Amis Chapel; June – 2 children - First Baptist 
Butner; July – No children; August – 1 child

We are God’s handiwork, created in Christ Jesus to do good works. Ephesians 2:10
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